Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 12:13 PM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Camping Ordinance

From: Kahya Fox <kahya@habitatlacrosse.org>

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 12:04 PM

To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Camping Ordinance

#** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender, DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the

Habitat for Humanity La Crosse Area asks the council to consider allocating resources to caring for our community
members experiencing homelessness, rather than additional monitoring and policing. The lack of ample shelter space
and the persistence of the affordable housing crisis in our community mean that people removed from public parks have
nowhere else to go. The public health problems, safety concerns, and need for emergency services will persist,
regardless of where people experiencing homelessness sleep.

Kahya Fox

Executive Director

3181 Berlin Drive

La Crosse, WI 54601

Phone: 608-785-2373, ext. 105
Cell: 608-797-8086
www.habitatlacrosse.org



